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 monthly 
NEWS LETTER


September 2022                                           
Dear Parents/Guardians,
A very warm welcome back to school; it has been lovely to see all of the children returning with such great attitudes and enthusiasm and hearing all their stories from the summer. Thank you all for working hard to get the children all into school looking so smart and on time. 
As a mark of respect to Her late Majesty Queen Elizabeth, the school will be closed on Monday 19th September, in line with DfE guidance, We have spoken to the children in school about this sad occasion and what an historic time they are living through and will continue to do so over the next few days, in age appropriate ways. 
This term we have Rob in school on a Monday coaching Class 2 in tennis skills and Jon Gibson will be in school on Tuesdays to work on cricket skills with Class 3 children. We also have Mr Clarke in school every Tuesday up until half term to teach music to every class. After Christmas Mrs Mogford is hoping to run an after school recorder club; please let Miss Hodgins know if your child might be interested in this.

Our congratulations go to Miss Brown who got married over the summer; her married name is Mrs Gibson, so if the children are talking about Mrs Gibson it is about someone they know and not a new member of staff! Mrs Jenkins will also be in school working in all classes and also with small groups.
We are running some phonics sessions this term for parents/carers of children in Class 1: Nursery and Reception on Wednesday 14th September and Year 1/2 on Wednesday 21st September, both at 10:100am. After a short presentation by teachers there will be a chance to play games with the children; don’t worry if you cannot make it we are happy for another family member to come along.

On Thursday 29th September we have booked a poet, Andy Tooze, to come into school to work with all of the classes; we are looking forward to this and excited to see what the children produce. He will also be bringing some of his published books with him, so if children do wish to buy a book of his poems they can do so at a reduced cost of £5- money can be sent in on the day with your child.

On Friday 7th October we are holding our Harvest assembly in school at 2pm- all family members are welcome to attend this and the children may go home when it is over. We are going to support the Foodbank Just 1 Tin appeal- the Foodbank are hoping to collect around 3,000 tins which means that if they were to line up all the tins collected in a row, it would be longer than the tallest building in the UK, The Shard, in London.
When we return to school after half term on Monday 31st October the school photographer will be in school to take family and individual photographs. If you want a photograph with a family member who is not at this school then please come in with them at 8:40am for a family photo. We will then organise individual photos once everyone is in school.  

Thank you to all who returned our questionnaire last term; I fully appreciate how hard last year was for everyone, with so much disruption because of staff absences and inevitably some things did get missed. We can only apologise for this and will endeavour to improve communications this year. Our website has been updated over the last few weeks and we will resume updating the school Facebook page more regularly. Homework in all classes, that is over and above daily reading and practice of times tables, is sent out on Fridays, to be returned on the following Monday (class teachers will let children know if there is any change to when to return homework). In Class 1 new phonics work is also sent out on a Monday so the children can practise the new sounds at home.    

Children in Class 1 receive a piece of fruit daily through the government scheme and we have restarted our healthy tuck shop in school- children may bring 20p to buy fruit each day and any money made we give to the School Council to buy some new playground toys.
Crosby Tots sessions will start up this Wednesday 14th September at 1:30pm and we are looking forward to seeing them again.

Teachers will be sending out their curriculum letters to keep you informed about your children will be learning about this term and, as always, if you have any questions then please do just ask.
  Kind Regards,
 Amanda Pitcher  
	Dates for Your Diary


Wednesday 14th September- 10:00am                                               Nursery/Reception Phonics session 
Monday 19th September                                                                     School Closed

Wednesday 21st September 10:00am                                                 Year 1/2 Phonics session

Thursday 29th September                                                                   Poetry Day

Friday 7th October 2pm                                                                      Harvest Assembly

Monday 24th October- Friday 28th October                                        Half term week

Monday 31st October                                                                         School photographs

